About Limited Registration

by Debra Keen, Brio Golden Retrievers

It is our belief that responsible breeders sell puppies as companions on Limited Registration and spay/neuter contracts.  This is out of a sincere concern for the overpopulation of pets and because we believe that breeding should not take place "in a vacuum."  The dogs involved should have something to contribute to the breed and ideally have distinguished themselves in some way (in conformation, field work, obedience, agility, etc.)  The people involved should have educated themselves extensively on the breed standard, health problems in Goldens in general and in the various lines, and be very knowledgeable about raising puppies and finding and screening good homes for them.  We want to take a continuing responsibility for what we produce, and hope that none of our puppies is ever accidentally or carelessly bred.

Limited Registration is a tool offered by the American Kennel Club for breeders to protect their breeding programs and their puppies.  Limited Registration is just like "regular" registration, except that Limited Registration dogs may not be shown in conformation and their offspring may not be registered.   Puppies sold on Limited Registration MAY be shown in obedience, agility, tracking, and hunting tests, and may obtain titles in those areas.

Limited Registration is reversible to "full" registration, but only by the breeder of your puppy.  We must take our best shot at choosing puppies to be show/breeding prospects at a very young age, and many puppies sold as pet/companions will turn out very well.  Should you find yourself interested in dog shows, joining a local dog club, wanting to learn more about Goldens and  (or perhaps the experienced dog people at obedience class see your puppy and think he’s so gorgeous he must be shown and shared with the world) ;~) we can discuss the options.  I would need to evaluate your dog, help you with conformation classes and make sure you know what you'd be getting into.  Dog showing can be a rewarding and fun pastime, but it is also a very expensive and time consuming hobby.  It’s not for the faint of heart, or those with limited weekend travel time or money to spend on a hobby.   I will not change a dog to full registration simply because a person decides to breed or the dog receives health clearances, as I believe responsible breeding is much more complicated than that. 
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